
The Lionesses Coach Development programme will target and provide female 
coaches with a twinned objective of improving coach and player development and 
better connecting female coaches here in Northumberland County. 

The long term vision of the programme will be to help supplement and support the 
prestigious Coach the Coach programme as the leading County FA coach 
development programme.
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Objective: To support and engage female coaches working within grassroots football here in Northumberland County.

• Female ONLY coaches working within grassroots football

• March 2022 start time (1 year programme)

• Co-delivered by Suey Smith / Lloyd Miller

• 3 in-person workshops

• Blended learning (theory/practical based)

• Signpost coaches towards main CTC events/Formal qualifications

• Opportunities for ad-hoc support

Cost: FREE
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Programme Timeline

March 11th 2022
Workshop 1

May 26th 2022
Workshop 2

July 18th 2022
Workshop 3
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Workshop 1 (Friday March 11th 2022)
Topic: “Knowing the basics”
Venue: Morpeth Town Juniors
• Building confidence
• Delivering practice to support coaches

Workshop 3 (Monday July 18th 2022)
Topic: “Developing the detail” 
Venue: Cramlington United
• Coaching in small-sided games
• Looking at the “technical” corner

Workshop 2 (Thursday May 26th 2022)
Topic: “Managing player differentiation”
Venue: Wallsend BC
• Understanding STEP principle
• Understanding the 4 Corner Model
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Microsoft Teams: We will have a Teams channel as our “home” 
where sessions and online content will be stored and shared. This 
will also be used as an interactive community where coaches can 
build there network in a safe online space.

All attending coaches will receive 2 hours of accredited CPD hours 
towards their coaching licence for each workshop that they attend. 

These hours will be added to each coach’s FAN number after each 
workshop by FA England Learning. 
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Contact

Lloyd Miller – Football Development Officer (Women and Girls)

Email: lloyd.miller@northumberlandfa.com

mailto:lloyd.miller@northumberlandfa.com

